## Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Wolverley Crescent
Oldbury
West Midlands
B69 IBG

Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Tel: 0121 552 5491

www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

29 April 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians of Nursery

I am writing to inform you of some upcoming changes regarding the staffing in Nursery. Mrs Hudim will not be returning to St James after the Easter holiday. Miss Devi will be working in Nursery from Tuesday to Friday until the end of half term and Miss Aldridge will be covering the class on Mondays until the end of half term.

We understand that transitions can be a challenging time for pupils, and we want to assure you that we are committed to making this transition as smooth as possible for all children in Nursery. Miss Devi and Miss Aldridge are both experienced teachers and are excited to work with your children.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Heather

Headteacher